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DEFENSE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AGENCY

P. 0.BOX 549
FORT MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-0549

General Counsel 23 February 2017
FOIA Office

John Greenewald, Jr.

RE: FOIA 17-25

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter is a response to your Freedom of Information request for a copy of the FOIA Log for
the Defense Information Systems Agency for 2016.

There were seventy pages responsive to your request. Portions of those pages have been
redacted pursuant to 5 U.S.C. §552 b(6).

Due to the national emergency declared by the President in the aftermath of the terrorist attacks
of September 11, 2001, the Department of Defense (DoD) has reviewed its policy regarding the
release of names and identifying information of personnel not assigned to units protected from
release by statute (10 USC § 130b). As a result of this review, it has been determined that
release of lists of names of personnel would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of the
personal privacy of those individuals. Accordingly, the information you requested is exempt
from release pursuant to 5 USC § 552 b(6).

For any further assistance and to discuss any aspect of your request, you have the right to contact
the Defense Information Systems Agency FOIA Public Liaison at 301-225-4116. Additionally,
you have the right to contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) to inquire
about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is: Office of
Government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi
Road, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at
202-741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at 202-741-5769.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to appeal to the General Counsel,
Defense Information Systems Agency, P.O. Box 549, Ft. Meade, MD 20755 or by facsimile at
301-225-5010. Your appeal must be postmarked or electronically transmitted within 90 days of
the date of this response. Both the letter and the envelope as well as your electronic transmission,
should be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”


























































































































































































































